15™ Anniversary of Graduation of Class 2002: “Come-Back Dinner” on 9
December 2017 (Sat)

On 9 December 2017, the Department was delighted to have a group of alumni of class 2002 to
organize a “Come-back dinner” at City Chinese Restaurant. The event has been a great success!

An approximate of 30 alumni, some with their family members, attended the dinner. Some of the
current and former academic staff including Dr. Sidney Leung, Mr. David Yip, Mrs. Mimi Lali,
Mr. Sunny Wong, Mr. Alfred Ma, Mr. Paul Poh and Dr. Kelvin Mak grabbed this golden chance
to catch up with some of their former students. On the one hand, the AC staff and alumni
updated one other on how they have been doing recently, shared the memories they had together
at CityU and exchanged the contact information. On the other hand, the alumni were also
informed of the recent development of the Department and the needs of the current students.

Apart from re-connecting the alumni and the AC department, the gathering also explored more
opportunities for the current AC students. For the alumni who have been working in the
accounting field for over 15 years and engaging in the senior position, they will try to offer some
internship opportunities for the current students so that they can get real-life exposures in the
accounting field before graduation. In addition, some alumni agreed to devote their leisure time
to share and be the mentors for the Mentorship Program of the Department.

Thanks again to everyone for making the Class of 2002 “Come-back dinner” a great success!
The Department is looking forward to more alumni events in the near future.







